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Innersculptstudio.com 

June 25th 2025 

Tiffiani Wooten, CEcD 
Assistant Director 
Tomball Economic Development Corporation 
  
Dear Tiffani, 
 
I am writing to express my continued gratitude for the Rental Incentive Grant awarded to 
Innersculpt Studio and to provide an update regarding a necessary change in our studio’s location. 
 
While the original site we intended to lease did not ultimately work out due to unforeseen 
circumstances, I want to reassure you that my commitment to bringing Innersculpt Studio to 
Tomball remains unwavering. I have identified a new location within the city that is better suited for 
our long-term success and aligns with the goals we originally presented in our application. 

Innersculpt Studio is still set to bring a dedicated wellness space to the Tomball community 
offering Pilates based fitness programs that promote health, inclusivity, and empowerment. The 
Rental Incentive Grant continues to be a critical part of our launch plan, especially as we navigate 
the challenges of securing suitable space. With this support, we will invest in top-tier equipment, 
create local job opportunities, and deliver exceptional service from day one. 

I respectfully ask for your consideration to allow us to transfer the grant to the new location so we 
can move forward with bringing Innersculpt Studio to life in Tomball. We are fully committed to this 
community and excited to begin this journey with your continued support. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Brennan Cross 
Owner 
Innersculpt Studio 


